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Global Transport and Logistics  

DSV operates under the name of DFDS Transport as a global supplier of transport and logistics services. 

The Group is established with own operations in 36 countries all over the world. Supplemented by partners and agents, services are however offered in 

more than 100 countries making DFDS Transport a truly global player. Via professional and advantageous overall solutions a worldwide yearly turnover of 

2.9 billion Euro is realised by the Group’s 11,000 employees. www.dfdstransport.com 
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STOCK EXCHANGE ANNOUNCEMENT NO. 207 
 
Shareholder of Frans Maas confirms intention to tender Shares under recommended public offer  
 
This is a joint public announcement by DSV A/S ("DSV"), DFDS Transport Group A/S (the “Offeror”) and Koninklijke 
Frans Maas Groep N.V. (“Frans Maas”). This announcement and related materials do not constitute a public offer to 
purchase nor a solicitation of an offer to sell shares in Frans Maas. Not for release, distribution or publication, in whole 
or in part, in or into the United States of America, Canada, Australia or Japan. 
 
F.Ili Codognotto s.n.c. has confirmed to Frans Maas that it intends to tender all of its Shares under the recommended 
public offer by the Offeror for all of the issued and outstanding ordinary shares with a nominal value of EUR 4.80 in the 
share capital of Frans Maas (the "Shares") in accordance with the terms and conditions set forth in the offer 
memorandum dated 24. February 2006 (the “Offer Memorandum”). Currently, this Shareholder holds a total of 307,073 
Shares, representing 5.19% of the Shares at the date of the Offer Memorandum.  
 
This announcement is made pursuant to Section 9b paragraph 1 of the Dutch Securities Market Supervision Decree 
1995 (Besluit toezicht effectenverkeer 1995). 
 
This announcement has been forwarded to the Copenhagen Stock Exchange and the press. It is also available on the 
Internet at www.dsv.dk. The announcement has been prepared in Danish and in English. In the event of discrepancies, 
the English version shall apply. Questions should be addressed to Kurt K. Larsen, Managing Director, tel. +45 43 20 30 
40 or Jens H. Lund, CFO, tel. +45 43 20 30 40. 
 
Yours sincerely 
DSV 
 
Kurt K. Larsen  Jens H. Lund  
Managing Director CFO 
 
 


